
Penrose Academy COVID-19 Important Update 
 

Due to ongoing uncertainty presented by COVID-19, Penrose Academy will 

continue to keep our campus, including our Student Salon, Spa and Medical 

Spa, closed until further notice. 

 

Our reopening date is, at this time, unknown. 

 

Currently enrolled students will continue their education online. 

 

Upcoming class start dates have also been affected by our campus closure. 

Please contact our admissions department at admissions@penrose.edu for more 

information. 

 

In the meantime please continue to exercise preventative safety and wellness 

practices. 

 

Wash your hands, stay at home, practice social distancing and take care of 

yourself. 

 

We miss seeing all of you and are looking forward to the day when we can all 

be together, in person, again. 
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